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The chavruta program has been remarkably successful in Israel, where it brings 

together thousands of people who learn Torah together over the phone on a weekly 

basis. Chavruta is now launching in South Africa and it promises to bring its 

heartwarming success to the members of our community. 

 

We thank them for investing time and effort in our community and may Hashem 

bless their noble efforts with much continued success. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warren Goldstein 
 
 


